
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

ERICA M. HAMILTON 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com 

web site: http://www.bcuc.com 

 

 
 

 

LETTER L-24-11 
 
 

 
 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, BC  CANADA  V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE:  (604)  660-4700 

BC TOLL FREE:  1-800-663-1385 
FACSIMILE:  (604)  660-1102 

Log No. 36126 

NNTC-Recon BCH BCTC ILM Decision/GenCor/A-3_L-24-11_Rqst Comments - Hwlitsum 

VIA EMAIL 
 March 29, 2011 
 

RECONSIDERATION BCHYDRO/BCTC  
ILM DECISION                                        EXHIBIT  A-3                                                                                                         

 
To: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
 ILM CPCN Registered Interveners 
 
 

Re:  British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
Project No. 3698506 

Interior to Lower Mainland (ILM) Transmission Project 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 

Court of Appeal Reconsideration 
              Application for Reconsideration of ILM Decision_____ 

 
In response to the British Columbia Utilities Commission (Commission) Letter L-11-11 dated March 9, 2011 
requesting comments on the reconsideration application submitted by the NNTC/ONA/Upper Nicola, Hwlitsum 
First Nation filed a submission on March 23, 2011 (Exhibit C5-1) raising a number of new alleged errors on the 
part of the Commission that were not raised in the NNTC/ONA/Upper Nicola’s application for reconsideration. 
 
BC Hydro responded to the Hwlitsum’s submission on March 28, 2011 (Exhibit C2-4) requesting an opportunity 
to provide written comments on the additional issues for reconsideration raised by the Hwlitsum in their letter.  
 
The Commission Panel has reviewed the submissions and considers that in the interest of fully considering the 
issues involved in reconsideration of the Commission’s decision, BC Hydro, Interveners and Interested Parties 
should have an opportunity to respond to the Hwlitsum’s submission. 
 
BC Hydro, Interveners and Interested Parties are to submit their wri tten comments, if any, on whether or not 
the new errors alleged by the Hwlitsum meet the threshold requirements for phase one of reconsideration to 
the Commission by Tuesday, April 5, 2011.  The Hwlitsum are to submit their written reply, if any, to the 
Commission by Tuesday, April 12, 2011. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Erica M. Hamilton 
AR/yl 


